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Port Blair dated the 3 June, 2018
To

The Superintendent of Police
North and Middle -Andaman District
Mayabunder )

Sub: - Incidents in Jarawa Reserve Area —reg
Sir,

Please refer to your letter No. SP(D)/N&MA/MB/10/2018/810 dated
24.5.2018 regarding the incident that occurred on 17.5.2018 at 1700Hrs at
Potatang wherein a Jarawa shot an arrow at the front tyre of truck bearing Reg
No. AN-01-]-9800 (Neelu Transport) IesuItinE; in the its puncture. As you are
aware that the Administration has put in place the convoy system for the
movement of vehicles in the Jarawa sectors of Andaman Trunk Road (ATR) for
the safety and wellbeing not only of the Jarawas but also the commuters. This
system is being enforced by the Police.

The traffic on ATR in Jarawa sectors is required to be regulated in such
a way that the vehicles move in string without the wide gap in between them.
If the vehicles march in close string formation, the Jarawas will not be able to
come on ATR to stop the vehicles and indulge in any undesirable activity or
interact with travelers which is in the interest of both.

It is therefore, you are requested to ensure the movement of vehicles

in close range in string manner on Andaman Trunk Road in the Jarawa
sectors. g

Yours faithfully

Assistant Com

ssioner (TW)
Copy to: -

1) The Principal Secretary (TW), A&N Administration, Port Blair for favour of
information

2) The Inspector General of Police/ Nodal Officer (ATR), Port Blair for favour
of information

3) The Dy Commissioner, South Andaman District for favour of information

4) The Dy Commissioner, North & Middle Andaman District for favour of
information

5) The Superintendent of Police, South Andaman District for favour of
information and necessary action.

6) The Executive Secretary, AAJVS for information and necessary action

e 7,

Assistant Commissioner (TW)



